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Dear Premier, 
 

I am writing to you regarding the ongoing criminalization of Wet’suwet’en land defenders. For years, British Columbia has criminalized Wet’suwet’en land defenders for opposing the construction of a fossil fuel pipeline on their ancestral territory. They face time in prison and a criminal record if found guilty. 
 

The Wet’suwet’en are deeply connected to their ancestral lands and waters, which are threatened by the pipeline. Their Hereditary Chiefs (on behalf of their clans) did not consent to its construction. 
 

I demand the Government of British Columbia to stop the criminalization and harassment of Wet’suwet’en land defenders and their allies. 
 

Thank you for your attention.
Yours sincerely, 

(Naam, adres)

